
 

 

June 29 [?] 

 

Dear M. Hayashi 

Very many thanks for your letter of 25th, instant which makes many things clear to me, 

indeed all your kind information is now quite plain to me and I beg that you will accept 

my best  

 

 

 

thanks. 

 

With kind regards 

Your sincerely 

James L. Bowes 

 

T. Hayashi 
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